CONFIDENTIAL



cepc

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

8 October 1984

Meeting with the Irish Minister for Foreign Affairs

Thank you for your letter of 5 October about Mr. Hurd's wish to meet Mr. Barry.

The Prime Minister agrees to the proposed meeting on 25 October.

I am copying this letter to Len Appleyard (Foreign and Commonwealth Office) and Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

Charles Powell

G.K. Sandiford, Esq., Northern Ireland Office.

CONFIDENTIAL



10 DOWNING STREET

cc. FCO
CO
Sir A. Acland
R Andrew (NIO)
D Goodall (FCO)
Sir P. Woodfield
B. Cartledge

8 October 1984

From the Private Secretary

ANGLO-IRISH RELATIONS: NORTHERN IRELAND

There are two errors in my letter of 5 October to you, recording the Prime Minister's meeting on Northern Ireland. Both are in the second paragraph of the second page.

At the end of the third line the words "in security matters" should be added after "cooperation".

The sentence starting in the eight line should read: "He thought that Mr. Barry understood that the role".

I am sending copies of this letter to the recipients of my original one.

(C.D. POWELL)

G.K. Sandiford, Esq., Northern Ireland Office.

SECRET AND PERSONAL

Weland